
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 12th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, our performance at The Queen Katharine Academy on Thursday 4th April 2019 is fast 

approaching and so it is time to think about costumes for the performance.  We have tried to keep it as 

simple as possible.  Please can pupils (apart from those acting the characters listed below) wear all black 

with an item of blue.  This could be a blue top, blue leg warmers or a blue hair piece for examples.  

 

The following characters should wear their acting costume: 

 Willy Wonka 

 Charlie 

 Verruca Salt 

 Mike TV 

 Violet B 

 Grandpa Joe 

All long hair should be tied back and all jewellery should be removed.  All pupils will need suitable trainers 

or plimsolls for the performance.  

 

The costumes should be worn on the evening of the performance and do not need to brought into school 

unless you wish for them to be checked by an adult.  

 

All pupils who are acting have been spoken to about their costumes so if you would like further information 

of your child’s costumes, please speak to Mrs Locke who will be happy to discuss this with you.  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr B Reynolds                                 Mrs M Locke                   Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher                                   HLTA                               Head Teacher  

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 
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                                  PE4 7DZ 
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